
Red balloons were in abundance at our church for the Feast of Pentecost last Sunday. We are 

very thankful to the Boy Scout, the members of the Youth Ministry and  the Family Liturgy who 

volunteered their time and effort to blow up the balloons and tie them to cars in our parking lot 

to make Pentecost come alive at St. Thomas More.   

 

 

 


